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On March 25th 2019, Stolen Boats Canada received several reports regarding a suspicious vessel. The Vancouver 
Police Marine Unit was notified and commenced an investigation into the vessel. The vessel was determined to be a 
Centurion Avalanche C4 and trailer that had been stolen from Surrey in 2017. The fraudulent Hull Identification 
Number had been installed on the transom, belonging to a 2002 Centurion Elite. The vessel had also been wrapped 
to disguise the identification of the vessel. Langley RCMP was notified and members attended and seized the vessel.  

 

www.stolenboats.ca 

 

 

 

         


